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To give at your parish: Make your check payable to 
your parish. (Write RFR on the memo line.)

To donate by mail: Make your check payable to 
Retirement Fund for Religious. Please do not mail cash.

Please check with your employer  
about matching gifts.
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  Data preference (Please check one.)
q	Yes, I agree that the data I provided to complete this 

transaction may be used for that purpose and used and 
stored for United States Conference of Catholic Bishops 
Retirement Fund for Religious (RFR) records and to 
evaluate interest in RFR web pages.

q	No, the data I provided may only be used to complete 
this transaction and may not be stored for United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops Retirement Fund for 
Religious records.

Please give to those who have given a lifetime. 

“We don’t know what the future holds, but it’s all  
God’s work,” says Sister Theresa McGrath (center), 86, 
a member of the Sisters of Charity of the Incarnate 
Word, San Antonio, for nearly 70 years. 

In good times and bad, Sister Theresa and the senior religious shown here have dedicated themselves 
to God’s work. Together with nearly 30,000 elderly sisters, brothers, and religious order priests in the 
United States, they educated the young, tended the sick, and ministered to the needy. Today, they pray 
for a world that is hurting. Yet many religious communities do not have enough retirement savings and 
struggle to provide for aging members. Your tax-deductible gift to the Retirement Fund for Religious 
helps furnish medications, nursing care, and more. Please be generous.

Above, from left: Sister Alice Garcia, SSCJ, 91; Brother Martin Gonzales, OCSO, 95; Sister Theresa McGrath, CCVI, 86; Sister Anne Cecile Muldoon, OSU, 93; Abbot Emeritus Peter Eberle, OSB, 79.


